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Dear Parent/Carer          December 2018 
 

Magic Breakfast 
 

Beacon Primary Academy has been successful in their bid to join the Government’s National School 

Breakfast Programme (NSPB) which is being delivered by the charities, Family Action and Magic 
Breakfast.  It will run for four full terms until July 2020.  

 
From Monday 7th January, every child will be offered a piece of healthy nutritious bagel to eat within 

their classroom environment during morning registration.  This is a fully funded initiative and is being 
offered to every child who attends Beacon Primary Academy.  We are aware that some children are 
allergic to certain ingredients contained in the bagels, however, we will ensure that these children do 

not miss out on this opportunity.  If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to speak to 
Mrs Crow in the office. 

 
Our Breakfast Club which takes place from 7:45 am until 8:40 am will continue as normal for those 

families who require the extended childcare element this club offers.  The price will remain the same at 
£1.50 per child. The children who attend this club will also be given a piece of bagel during 
registration. 

 
The focus of this initiative is to keep children ‘fuelled’ until lunchtime to help sustain their 

concentration and energy levels which will, in turn, have a positive impact on their learning.  
 

We hope you will support us with this programme and we look forward to welcoming your 
child/children to join us for a great start to the day.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
C Wright 

 

Mrs Corinna Wright 
Principal 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 


